
 

 
 

 10 October 2024 

 

       

WhatsApp Group 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

 

It has come to our attention that there is a WhatsApp group that has been created titled ‘Add everyone you 

know’. Many children in the Brentwood area are apparently being added to this group. Sadly, this is not the first 

time that we have heard of a group like this. Some members of the group are posting videos and pictures that 

are highly inappropriate for children and young people.  

 

The minimum age to use WhatsApp in the UK is 13. However, if your child does have WhatsApp please ensure 

you are checking their phone regularly to protect them from potential exposure to inappropriate content. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr S Bowsher 

Headteacher 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


